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Day Month Year


Kia ora Name

Thank you for your application for an exemption from participating in industrial action on Day Month Year

Your application has been reviewed by the PPTA regional subcommittee. Based on the evidence you provided, the subcommittee has concluded that your reason for an exemption falls into the genuine reason category. Your exemption has been approved.

PPTA members across Region will be taking industrial action on Day Month Year to campaign for better working conditions and learning conditions for our students. 

If you feel ethically compromised by receiving pay while other members will lose it, I encourage you to donate your pay for the day (or part of it) to the Region hardship fund. This fund is an essential support to ensure all members can show solidarity and take industrial action without facing undue stress.

Please contact me if you would like the bank account details for the hardship fund.

Nga mihi,
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